
At the Wednesday, June 11, 2025  membership meeting, Sherman Elementary PTSA will be electing officers for 
the 2025-2026 PTA year. Nominees are being sought for the following positions:  
 
Available Board positions: 
President 
Vice President (vacant) 
Treasurer 
Secretary 
Marketing/Social Media Coordinator 
Community Outreach 
Fundraising Coordinator (vacant) 
Volunteer Coordinator (vacant) 

 
Additional Involvement opportunities: 
Inclusion and Belonging Committee  
Advocacy Committee 
Financial Review 
 
*The greatest need is for the Fundraising Coordinator and Volunteer Coordinator, but all positions can be 
shared by mutual agreement or contested. Please see the PTSA Website for more information. 
 
To be eligible for election to any of the above positions, candidates must have been a member 
of any PTA in the state of Washington for at least 15* days prior to being elected. 
 
Recommendation for the office of: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Name: _______________________________ Phone: _________________________________________ 
 
Email: _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Why is this individual qualified for the position? Do they have any past PTA experience or Community 
service and/or other activities that would help them in this role?:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by (name and phone):_______________________________________________  
 
Individuals are welcome to recommend themselves. For information about a position, or to 
request PTA job descriptions, please contact the nominating committee at hilarybrewer26@gmail.com. The 
Nominating Committee includes Hilary Brewer, Miriam Wilson, and Matt Wood.  
 
Nominations must be submitted to the PTSA Post Box by Friday, May 23, 2025 
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